
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

 
    

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 

 

     
 

    STUDENT MINISTRIES 

Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 
 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 
 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m.   SHIFT  - A church service for Junior Highs at 

9:15 Sunday mornings!  No Shift this morning...we will resume again 
on Sunday, January 12

th
. See you then! 

 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Club Core is back in action this Tuesday! 

Come out for 6:30 p.m. in the Core for games, sports and tons of fun!! 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12)  
 

Wednesdays, 6:30 - 9:00 p.m. Hope you had a great Christmas 

break! We are kicking off the new year with a new series called "Life & 
Death". We'll be talking about living for the things that matter. 
D-Groups will also be meeting on Wednesday at 6:00 p.m. 

  

OASIS (18-24ish) 
 

Oasis will be back in action tonight at 7:00 p.m. in the Core. We'll be 
continuing our 'gods of war' series with Kyle Idleman. See you there! 
 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card 
and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South Foyer. We have 
answers to your questions, a packet of WLA information and a gift 
for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will 
help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org  or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  

 
Mike Wilkins, Pastor      
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor 
Jude St. John, Apprentice Pastor  
Dave De Smit, Director of Student Ministries  
Graham Buchanan, Director of Community Connections 
Angela McCallum, Assistant Director: Community Connections 
Mario Ngabwe, Director of Music Ministries 
Judith Gaunt, Director of Sunday Morning Children’s Ministries  

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager 

Sunday, January 5, 2014 
 

Today  at W.L.A. 
      
 

9:15 and 11:00 a.m.                                               Worship Service(s) 
 
 

Sermon: "The King of Kings & Us".  Part 1: Praying         Colossians 1:1-8 
 

It's one (right) thing to acknowledge that Christ is King over all things, but 
to acknowledge him as your own king is loaded with personal implications. 
A new 5-week series begins today. 
 

9:15 a.m.                   JK - Grade 5                                          Growzone 1  
9:15 a.m.                                                                             Prayer Ministry 

Join us in the Library to pray for each other, our church, and our world. For 
prayer requests or questions, email:  westlondonprayer@gmail.com. 
 

10:30 a.m.   Coffee and tea and time to talk. In the Gym.                Intermission 
 

11:00 a.m.                Grades 3 - 6                            Junior Bible Quizzing  
11:00 a.m.                JK - Grade 3                                           Growzone 2 

11:00 a.m.                Grades 7 - 12                         Senior Bible Quizzing 

 

This Week at W.L.A.  

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                              Women’s Prayer 

Not much free time to pray with other women? How about early Tuesday 
morning?  For more details, contact Deb at dwilkins@compassion.ca. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                        Community Drop-In 

Seniors are invited to join us for our weekly drop-in, where you can enjoy 
coffee, snacks, special features, games and much more!  

 

Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                     Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

All men are welcome. For info, email jude@wlachurch.org or 
mike@wlachurch.org. 
 

Thursday, Noon                                                  Forevergreen Luncheon 

Join us for a hot lunch ($5/person) and hear from our guest speakers 
Dave & Willie Koning who have spent many years doing missions work in 
Mexico. 
 

Friday, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m.                                                                    ESL 

Weekly reading and discussion groups for women looking to practise 
English. Childcare is provided.  
 

Saturday                                             Senior High Quizzing Tournament 

Our senior quizzers will be travelling to Mississauga for their first 
tournament of 2014.  Please be praying for them! 

 

On Beyond   THIS WEEK  

Sunday, January 12, 11:00 a.m.                                Adult Quiz Practice 
 

Monday, January 13, 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.                      Ladies' Bible Study 

"Know Your Salvation", a study from 2 Peter. For more information, 
contact Lillian Stover at 519-472-6006. 
 

Tuesday, January 14, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                   Playgroup 

The Nursery is open for parents with young children to spend time 
together in a fun space. Snack provided. Bring your own drinks/coffee. 

On Beyond   THIS WEEK (cont'd) 

Wednesday, January 15, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                      TLC  
The Ladies Connection…  is a morning out for women of all ages to 

deepen their connection with the Lord and each other. Childcare 
available.  For more information, contact Cheryl at 
cherylhargraves@live.ca. 
 

Saturday, January 18, 10:30 a.m.                                Junior Quiz Meet 

Here at WLA! Please come out and encourage our junior quizzers. 
 

Sunday, February 9, 7:00 p.m.                    Church Membership Class 

Interested in looking into becoming officially associated with West 
London, and the C. & M. A.? You're welcome to join Pastor Wilkins for a 
friendly 90-minute Infomation Meeting. Please let us know at that kiosk 
that you're planning to attend. 

 

Other Important  NOTES 

Our Condolences to... Cathy & Dave Dunmore and family, on the death 
of Cathy's mother on Friday, December 27

th
. 

 

A Big Thank You... to everyone who contributed financially to our efforts 
to bless families in need in our Community for Christmas!  
 

Mission Peru Dinner Auction... is soon coming up on Saturday, 

February 1
st
! We are now taking reservations at the kiosk. Do plan to join 

us for this fun and exciting event! 
 

Numbered Offering Envelopes... Can be picked up in the South Foyer 

TODAY.  If you are not already using them but would like to request a set 
for 2014, please use a "Let Us Know You're Here" card to say so. And if 
you would like to participate in our automatic withdrawal "Pre-Approved 
Donation Plan", enrollment forms are in the chair pockets. Thanks! 
 

WLA and the Food Bank... Hey, did you know we are running the 
Northwest branch of the London Food Bank? We are still collecting food, 
and would love for you to help us fill the box in the front foyer to support 
this great need! 
 

ESL for Men... Starting in the new year. If you are interested in getting 
involved with this new initiative, please contact Graham at 
grahamb@wlachurch.org.  
 

Have you checked the Church Family Mailbox today?...  It is 
overflowing with Christmas cards and other good things. 
 

2013 Annual Ministry Reports... are due from all Ministry Leaders by 

Sunday, January 26
th

.  Please forward them to kim@wlachurch.org. 
 

Growzone  NOTES 

 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
9:15  a.m. Trish MacLeod, Kristen Garrett, Bethany McLandress, Janet 

Garrod, Kayleen Collier, Rick Curley, Bethanie Wilson, Christine Parfitt, 
Kim Banman. 
 

11:00 a.m. Julia Argall, Sara Turkstra, Sarah Henke. 
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